
NOTE TO FILE: 

Notice of Adoption of the Better Housing by Design Amendments (dated January 6, 2020) was sent to all 
who provided testimony to the Planning and Sustainability Commission (on the BHD Proposed Draft) or 
to City Council (on the BHD Recommended Draft). Notice of Adoption was sent on January 6, 2020 to 
people on the BHD_mailing_list_122319, which includes contact information for testifiers, as follows: 

1. The Notice of Adoption was sent via email to those listed in the “EMAIL” tab of the above 
mailing list. 

2. The Notice of Adoption was sent via US mail to those listed in the “USPS” tab of the above 
mailing list (these individuals did not provide email addresses with their testimony). 


